
Milwaukee County Fire Fighters' Association 
IAFF Local 1072 
P.O. Box 370136 

Milwaukee, WI 53207-0136 

October 30, 2013 

Fred Bau 
Director of Labor Relations 
Courthouse Room 201 
901 North 9'h Street 
Milwaukee, WI 53233 

Dear Mr. Bau, 

The Milwaukee County Fire Fighters' Association held a ballot vote regarding the proposed 2012-2014 contract 
with Milwaukee County on Tuesday October 29, 2013. The membership approved this contract 
proposal with 100% of the participating members voting Yes to the proposed contract with Milwaukee 
County. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 

Thank you, 

Scott Wisniewski, President 
Milwaukee County Firefighters' Association 
IAFF Local I 072 


